Weed Management Plan for Kennedy A2
AP| #05-067-08883

The Kennedy A2 well site has dense populations of hoary cress (whitetop) in the reclaimed
areas of the pipeline adjacent to the road. The weed populations are beginning to spread and
have the potential to spread to other areas. The well site was treated in 2022 and has been part
of the weed program (annual weed control). The treatment plan going forward that is proposed
for this site is as follows:

e Conduct an early season weed treatment for hoary cress - April 2023

e Re-visit the site approximately 2 weeks after the initial treatment to document success.

e Re-visit/re-treat the site in June 2023 for annual weed control of the well site.

e Monitor native vegetation.

e Treat the same area in April 2024 and continue to monitor during routine selective
weed spraying activities.

e Develop seed plan if needed.

Multiple weed treatments should reduce the noxious weeds and allow the native vegetation to
fill in.
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